
 

  

July 11, 2023 

 

Subject: Letter of Accepted 

 

 

Dear Awang Dhany Armansyah, Azam Syukur Rahmatullah, Hasse Jubba 

I am pleased to inform you that, after peer review process, your manuscript 

entitled "Strengthening the Academic Resilience of Marginal Children in 

Yogyakarta" has been provisionally accepted for rapid publication in 

International Journal of Islamic Educational Psychology Volume 4, Number 2 

(2023): December. 

I believe that our collaboration will help accelerate global knowledge creation 

and sharing one step further. I would like to remind you that you could send 

your future manuscripts to the International Journal of Islamic Educational 

Psychology.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Dr. Fitriah M. Suud, M.Ag. 
Editor in Chief  
International Journal of  
Islamic Educational Psychology 
 

 


